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As a primary care Internal Medicine Physician, I write to support this bill proposing to 

study state licensing for Oregon Gun Dealers.  I presume that most gun dealers, like 

most businesses of all sorts, operate legally and responsibly. But too many illegal 

sales occur, and federal oversight is insufficient. Oregon can and should act on its 

own to protect its citizens with common sense oversight.   
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